
 

 

Friday 3rd December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Update Letter 

A few parents have been asking questions around different events for Christmas.  

Santa’s Lost Buttons Trail – The Button Trail has now been set up around Keyingham Village. 
Every child will receive a trail sheet. They can hand this into School once they have completed 
the trail for a chance to win a signed copy of Santa’s Lost Button. If you wish to order a copy of 
this book please contact Kirsty directly on perfectreasons2015@gmail.com. 

Rudolph Run – This will be taking place on Thursday 9 December. Please hand the forms into 
school and place any sponsorship money on the School app. Please send your child in with a pair 
of trainers.  

Christmas Dinner – I will be adding the option on the School app for a Christmas Dinner. This will 
take place on Wednesday 15 December. Please make sure you have booked your Christmas 
dinner by Friday 10th December. On this day the children will also be able to wear their 
Christmas Jumpers. I will also add a payment option for you to donate money to Save the 
Children. This will be a non-school uniform day.  

Christmas Cards – If your child would like to send Christmas cards to their friends, every 
morning Miss Staniforth will be on the gate with a post box. Please clearly state the child’s name 
and year group.  

If I have missed anything, please send a message on the School Gateway app. I hope you all have 
a nice weekend.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Lucy Richardson 
Operations Manager 
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